THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
UNIVERSITY o0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Dec. 13, 1932.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I send you herewith material regarding'the three Plaster
Funerary Masks from Antha. 7

I had hoped to send you a good deal more this week, but our
Photographic Section has so much work on hand that the photographing
of Anlba oWjects is delayed for the moment.

Yours very sincerely,

i

PS. A Happy Christmas!



